The Unitil Scholarship Fund

SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, ENGINEERING AND MATH (STEM) SCHOLARSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE

We are happy to announce that we are again offering scholarships for high school students. Six high school seniors from our service territories in
New Hampshire, Maine and Massachusetts who are pursuing degrees in engineering, math, science, or technology will each receive $5,000 for
the first year of undergraduate study.

Unitil Scholarship Fund guidelines and application for the 2023-2024 academic year are available online at www.unitil.com/scholarship. The

deadline to submit your completed application is on or before March 31st and recipients will be notified of selection by mail no later than April 30th.

If you have any questions regarding our Unitil Scholarship Fund and the application process,
please reach out to us via email at community@unitil.com.

The Unitil Scholarship Fund is in addition to the existing Peter J. Stulgis Scholarship Fund
(St. Thomas Aquinas High School students, Dover, NH). We are open to unique opportunities

to support new educational initiatives as well, and we welcome solicitations. U [ ) ‘ () I
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